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Camino Pablo Summer Library Borrowing 
Submitted by Liz Faoro
The Camino Pablo Elementary School Library will be open for summer borrowing from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, July 28. Stop by and checkout up to six books per person! The books will be due back during the first 
week of school. The parking lot gates will probably be closed, so parking will be on Camino Pablo. Children must 
be with an adult or babysitter, please. Enjoy the rest of the summer and keep reading! 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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